

Neighbors Working for and With Neighbors

RE-ELECT DORCUS FORSYTH BD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS



REPUBLICANS

Dorcus has resided in Granby since the age of 10. Her husband, Tom, and his family have lived in Granby for many generations. Dorcus and Tom both attended Granby schools and were members of some of the first graduating classes of Granby Memorial High School. They raised their family here and are now enjoying their retirement years. They have two sons, who also reside in Granby with their families.

Dorcus retired from the Town of Granby in 2018 after 31 serving as the Assistant Assessor. Dorcus' other public service includes

- member of the Hartford Area Assessor's Association
- Connecticut Association of Assessing Officers
- Registra's Office volunteer for 28 years
- Past Recording Secretary for the Planning & Zoning Commission for 28 years